
 

 
CHEW STOKE CHURCH SCHOOL 

SCHOOL LANE, CHEW STOKE, BRISTOL, BS40 8UY 
TELEPHONE: 01275 332354 E-MAIL: office@chewstokeacademy.org 

HEADTEACHER: Ben Hewett 
 

‘Confident in Learning, Caring in Life’ 

 

 

8th February 2023 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Badger Class Residential Visit to Simonsbath Outdoor Centre – Monday 5th to Friday 9th June 
2023 
 
We have now booked Year 6’s residential visit for this year.  The children will have four nights at 
Simonsbath Outdoor Centre, which is located on the edge of Exmoor.  The dates are Monday 5th to 
Friday 9th June 2023; please note that 5th June is an Inset day for the remainder of our pupils. 
 
This year’s trip will be led by Mr Elliott Jones.  An information meeting for parents and children will 
be held closer to the date, when you can find out more about this lovely venue and the exciting 
programme we have planned for the children. 
 
The cost of this year’s trip will be approximately £367.50 per pupil, which includes transport to and 
from Simonsbath, accommodation (in ensuite rooms), all food and all activities on site. Pocket 
money is likely to be set at £5.  
 
If you wish to reserve a place for your child, I would be grateful if you would complete and return the 
attached consent slip by Friday 24th February.  You should also pay a non-refundable deposit of £30 
via ParentPay by this date; further payments may be made whenever you wish via ParentPay.  
Please note that full payment should be made by Friday 19th May 2023. 
 
Parents of pupils in receipt of Pupil Premium are invited to make an appointment with me to discuss 
additional funding options for this trip.  
 
If you have any further questions about the programme, concerns about the activities etc., please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Ben Hewett 
Headteacher 
 
 
 ------------------------------------------------ REPLY SLIP -------------------------------------------------------------- 
SIMONSBATH OUTDOOR CENTRE 2023 (Please return to Mr Jones by Friday 24th February) 
 
I would like to reserve a place for my child ……………………………………………….. (Name) 
I have paid a non-refundable deposit of £30 via ParentPay and agree to pay the balance by Friday 
19th May. 
 
Signed ............................................................................................ (Parent/Guardian) 
 
Please return this slip and ensure your deposit has been paid via ParentPay by Friday 24th 
February 2023. 

 
 
  


